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Safer route for cardboard drop-off 
announced 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 8 Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like the inform the community of the new cardboard 
drop-off route. 
 
Due to safety issues, the cardboard drop-off has been rerouted to use 
the gate located behind the Town Garage. Please see map below. 
 

 
 
Reminder that the cardboard drop-off is for cardboard ONLY. No other 
items will be accepted, and you will be asked to take non-cardboard 
items with you. 
 
Cardboard can be dropped off Monday to Friday between 8am & 
12pm. 
 
For more information, please contact the Waste Management 
Department at 450-632-4321. 
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